
 

Grand Junction Colo. October 29, 1920. 
 
The adjourned meeting of October 26, was called to order at 9 
O'clock A.M. with Mayor Cherrington in the chair, Commissioners 
present, Cherrington, Garber, Blackstone, Whittaker, City 
Attorney Tupper was present. 
 
The Mayor presented the statement of material required for the 
with was lighting it was moved by Commissioner Cherrington, 
seconded by Commissioner Blackstone that the Commissioner of 
Finance & Suppliesbe instructed to order Posts and Supplies for 
said white way the approximate cost being $3,835.00of which 
amount the property owners along said white way have donated 
halfthe amount the motion being put upon call of rollthe 

Commissioners voted as follows Cherrington yea, Garber yea, 
Blackstone yea, Whittaker yea, all Commissioners voting yea the 
motion was declaired carried and the material ordered. 
 
The report of the City Clerk & Auditor for the third quarter was 
read and on motion by Commissioner Blackstone seconded by 
Commissioner Garber the report was accepted and filed the motion 
carried.the reports of the several commissioners for the 1921 
budget were presented and read and turned over to the 
Commissioner of Finance & Supplies to figure the levy for the 
comming texes there being no further buisness to come before the 
meeting it was moved by Commissioner Whittaker seconded by 
Commissioner Blackstone that the meeting adjourne, motion carried 
and the meeting adjourned. 

 
/s/ J. F. Whittaker 
Act. City Clerk. 
 


